
October 2, 2008

Omega Healthcare Announces New
Investments Totaling $40 Million
TIMONIUM, Md.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--

Omega Healthcare Investors, Inc. (NYSE:OHI) today announced it has closed on $40.0
million of new investments.

On September 30, 2008, the Company completed a $40.0 million investment with
subsidiaries of Guardian LTC Management, Inc. ("Guardian"), an existing operator of the
Company. The transaction involved the sale and leaseback of three skilled nursing facilities
("SNFs") and a continuing care retirement community ("CCRC") all located in Pennsylvania.
The facilities and related $4.0 million of initial annual rent were added to an existing master
lease with Guardian. The amended and restated master lease now includes 21 facilities and
$15.7 million of annual rent, with annual escalators. In addition, the master lease term was
extended from August 2016 through September 30, 2018.

Omega is a real estate investment trust investing in and providing financing to the long-term
care industry. As of June 30, 2008, Omega owned or held mortgages on 252 healthcare
facilities, located in 29 states and operated by 26 third-party operators.

This announcement includes forward-looking statements. Actual results may differ materially
from those reflected in such forward-looking statements as a result of a variety of factors,
including, among other things: (i) uncertainties relating to the business operations of the
operators of the Company's properties, including those relating to reimbursement by third-
party payors, regulatory matters and occupancy levels; (ii) regulatory and other changes in
the healthcare sector, including without limitation, changes in Medicare reimbursement; (iii)
changes in the financial position of the Company's operators; (iv) the ability of operators in
bankruptcy to reject unexpired lease obligations, modify the terms of the Company's
mortgages, and impede the ability of the Company to collect unpaid rent or interest during
the pendency of a bankruptcy proceeding and retain security deposits for the debtor's
obligations; (v) the availability and cost of capital; (vi) competition in the financing of
healthcare facilities; (vii) the Company's ability to maintain its status as a real estate
investment trust; and (viii) other factors identified in the Company's filings with the Securities
and Exchange Commission. Statements regarding future events and developments and the
Company's future performance, as well as management's expectations, beliefs, plans,
estimates or projections relating to the future, are forward-looking statements.
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